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RE:  Transport Canada Ballast Water Fact Sheet – Mary River Phase 2 Project  

 
Dear Ms. Costello, 
 
In response to a question that Transport Canada (TC) received during the NIRB’s technical 
meetings last week, TC verbally provided information regarding ballast water systems.  To 
follow up, we are providing the attached “Ballast Water Fact Sheet” in order to provide all 
parties with a better understanding of ballast water systems. 
 
Should parties require further information or clarification regarding this ballast water 
management, they may contact Transport Canada at PNREA-RPNEE@tc.gc.ca 
 
 
Regards, 
 
 
 
 
Anita Gudmundson 
Regional Manager, Environmental Programs 
 
Attachment (1)  
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